
 

 
 
5 August 2019 
 
The Manager 
Announcements 
Company Announcements Office 
ASX Limited 
PO Box H224 Australia Square 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 
 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Clarification 
 
Further to the announcement released earlier today regarding the involvement of Resolute Mining Limited 
in Predictive Discovery Limited’s Cote D’Ivoire Joint Venture following their takeover of Toro Gold, Predictive 
advises that it is not aware of any new information or data that materially affects the exploration results 
contained in the announcement released today. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Eric Moore 
Company Secretary 
Predictive Discovery Limited 

 


